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To Ms. Elliott and all those it may concern, 

I am writing to express my opposition to the lease of the designated lands in question for gas and oil drilling.

There are many issues regarding the desecration of these public lands and wildlife concerns in such a beautiful

place, which many of us have visited over the generations.  To see access to these places cut off by large scale

commercial venture for the acquisition of natural resources would be a travesty.  I am a long time resident of

Reno, Nevada, and my children and I have enjoyed the Lamoille region for many years.

 

I encourage the overseers of this decision to carefully consider the impacts which exploration, drilling, and

development of this beautiful natural region of Nevada, my state.  This is a place dear to my heart, which I hope

to enjoy in the way my friends and family have as long as I can remember.  I encourage you to block this lease

and consider other, less impactful sites for oil land gas acquisition.  

 

Sincerely, Daniel Muff

 

Sent from my iPad


